Nicola Lord

From: Susan Loftus

Sent: 09 June 2021 09:23

To: Nicola Lord

Subject: FW: Licensing objection - The King William IV, Chew Valley Rd, Greenfield, Oldham
OL3 7DD

From: ENV LICENSING <licensing@oldham_.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 June 2021 09:22

To: Susan Loftus gismmknaieii—
Subject: FW: Licensing objection - The King William IV, Chew Valley Rd, Greenfield, Oldham OL3 7DD

From: Lawrence Milner Giinmianny
Sent: 08 June 2021 21:25

To: ENV LICENSING <licensing@oldham.gov.uk>
Subject: Licensing objection - The King William IV, Chew Valley Rd, Greenfield, Oldham OL3 70D

The King William IV, Chew Valley Rd, Greenfield, Oldham OL3 7DD

We write to object to the proposed licensing application/ variation at the above premises on the grounds of the
prevention of public nuisance.

The marquee that has been erected to the car park creates excessive noise impacting on our local amenity and
enjoyment of our dwelling. The noise generated into the evening/ early hours is audible in our home and impacts
our family disrupting the steep of our children and impacting our mental wellbeing.

As a result we object to the selling of alcohol from an external bar servery, the use of the marquee by the above
business, and proposed hours of operation.

A recent wedding resulted in music being played outside in the marguee into the evening and future

occurrences must not be allowed.

We understand this broke COVID-19 restrictions and such action suggests that the licensee is willing to breach public
protection laws for personal gain.

Even when there is no music, noise from the premises is now at unacceptable levels with people effectively drinking
outside into the early hours of the weekend as the marquee has no sound insulation.

Prior to the erection of the marquee we had no issue with the pub's operation. However, the current set up is
totally unacceptable and is at the expense and detriment to local residents.

Yours faithfully

Mr L Milner and Dr N Milner
40 Chew Brook Drive
Greenfield

OL3 7PD



